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New President elected for the 2023-2026 mandate

The European Federation of Engineering Consultancy Associations (EFCA) is thrilled to announce the
election of Inés Ferguson, Director of Business Development at TYPSA, as the new President. The
election took place during the 2023 General Assembly Meeting held on 01 June 2023.

Inés Ferguson succeeds Benoit Clocheret, CEO of Artelia, who has successfully served his term as
President and guided the organisation and its members through challenging times, including the
Covid pandemic and the conflict in Ukraine. EFCA expresses its gratitude to Benoit for his remarkable
work and dedication to the organisation.

With a wealth of experience, Inés Ferguson brings a robust background to her new position, having
previously served as the Chair of the EFCA European External Action Committee for several years.
Her extensive knowledge and expertise position her well to lead the federation towards new
achievements and advancements. Inés is committed to fostering and strengthening partnerships with
Multilateral Development Banks, FIDIC, its regions, and other relevant organisations, envisioning a
future of collaboration for mutual benefit and the overall advancement of the engineering industry.

In her statement following her election, Inés Ferguson emphasised the critical moment EFCA finds
itself in, being actively involved in shaping EU policies that drive the green and digital transitions, as
well as providing assistance for the reconstruction of Ukraine: “Europe is leading an ambitious green
and digital transformation and has a major role in rebuilding Ukraine, which is critical for our future.
EFCA will make sure that consulting engineers are part of the solutions to these great challenges.”

Inés Ferguson's appointment as the first female President of EFCA highlights her commitment to
diversity and inclusion within the organisation. Her leadership will undoubtedly serve as an
inspiration to aspiring professionals in the field.

EFCA extends its warmest congratulations to Inés Ferguson on her election as President and looks
forward to a successful and fruitful tenure under her leadership.

Press contact: Sue Arundale
EDITOR’S NOTE

EFCA has member associations in 28 countries and is the sole European federation representing the business
interests of professional engineering consultancy and related services, a sector that employs more than one
million staff in Europe.
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